
 

 

We are pleased to announce that Omaha-based Big Muddy 
Workshop has joined Benesch! 

July 17, 2024 
 
After more than 20 years as a trusted project partner, BMW’s staff bring their expertise in landscape 
architecture, master planning and green infrastructure to our Omaha Division. We look forward to 
building on our legacy of successful collaboration as they become part of the Benesch Team and help 
us to expand our service offerings in the region. 
   
Link to original press release: 
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/benesch_beneschnews-lifeatbenesch-activity-7219421727452221441-
gaar/?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop  
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